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DUKE POWER GOMPAhT
P.O. DOK 33180

CHARLOTTE, N.C. 28242
HALH. TUCKER TELEPHONE

vice romannewt PM)3 N MI
April 30, 1984-= = = e-v==

,

Mr. James P. O'Reilly, Regional Administrator
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region ~II
101 Marietta Street, NW, Suite 2900
Atlanta, Georgia 30303

Re: Oconee Nuclear Station
Docket No. 50-269

.

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:

On January 11, 1984, Duke Power Company submitted for your information
Reportable Occurrence. Report R0-269/83-20 which concerned two control rod
drive breakers experiencing a delay while being tested. In that submittal,
Duke ^ committed to advise the NRC of the final schedule for delivery and
installation of new trip shaf t and bearing assemblies. These are part of

the new Control Rod Drive (CRD) Breaker Front Frame Assemblies. The
General Electric Company has advised Duke that the CRD breaker. front
frame assemblies will be shipped on May 14, 1984. Based on this informa-
tion, Duke plans to complete installation of the new front frames on all
three Oconee units by July 31, 1984.

Very truly yours,

b. /h()Hal B. Tucker

JCP/php

cc: Document Control Desk
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

INPO Records Center
Suite 1500
1100 Circle 75 Parkway
Atlanta, Georgia 30339

Mr. J. C. Bryant
NRC Resident Inspector
Oconee Nuclear Station

Ms. Helen Nicolaras
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555
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